
NOTICE 
 
 

Callaghan's Rapids 
Conservation Area 

Closure 
 

 

Don Barron's Logging & Excavating is advising the 
public that they will be enlarging the existing CVCA 

parking lot and introducing measures to prevent 
unauthorized vehicular access. 

 
Work is scheduled to occur from 

October 25 to October 29 
 

The parking lot will be closed to all traffic and 
pedestrians to ensure worker and public safety.  

If you any questions or concerns please contact the 
Crowe Valley Conservation Authority at  

1 - 613 - 472 - 3137 


